


                               Mass Schedule—Heures des Messes 
 

Monday     9:30 a.m.      Saint Lawrence O’Toole               Saturday   4:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s 

Tuesday        7:00 p.m.      St. Augustine’s         7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Mercy    

Wednesday   4:00 p.m.     Saint Lawrence O’Toole (French)   Sunday   9:00 a.m. Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

Thursday     1:00 p.m.   Our Lady of Mercy                                           11:00 a.m. St. Augustine’s 

Friday     12:00 noon St. Augustine’s                                                  7:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s 

Welcome to Queen of All Saints Parish 
April 24th, 2022,  Divine Mercy Sunday 

                                                  Daily Readings 

Monday  Feast: St. Mark 1 Peter 5:5-14; Mark 16:15-20 

Tuesday  Acts 4:32-37; John 3:7-15 

Wednesday  Acts 5:17-26; John 3:16-21 

Thursday       Acts 5:27-33; John 3:31-36 

Friday         Memorial: St. Catherine of Siena Acts 5:34-42; John 6:1-15 

Saturday  Memorial: St. Marie De L’Incarnation Acts 6:1-7; John 6:16-21 

Sunday         Third Sunday of Easter Acts 5:28-32, 40-41; Revelation 5:11-14; John 21:1-19 

Church Support—Thank you for your generosity! 
 

Saint Augustine’s:  Envelopes: $2,425.00 (57 env.); Loose: $964.60; Easter Offering: $1,968.00 (52 env.)
Holy Thursday: $269.60; Donations: $4,075.00 (3); St. Vincent de Paul: $94.00; Ray of Hope: $50.00;  
Holy Land: $50.00; Beaverbrook School: $85.00 (2 env.); Lenten Folders: $225.00 (8); Good Friday: $932.60 
(35 env.); Candles: $76.25; Easter Flowers: $40.00; Ukraine: $40.00 (2 env.);   
Pre-Authorized  $3,490.00 (56 env.) 
 

Saint Lawrence O’Toole:  Envelopes: $518.00 (28 env.); Loose: $107.00; Easter Offerings:  $515.00 (19 

env.);  Donations: $80.00; Good Friday: $227.25 (15 env.); Development and Peace: $20.00;  Missals: 

$10.00;  Ukraine: $10.00; Lenten Folders (2): $19.50; Candles: $224.50; Pre-Authorized: $100.00 (5 env.) 

 

Our Lady of Mercy: Envelopes: $995.00 (27 env); Loose: $286.65; Roof: $30.00; 

Candles: $45.00; Holy Land: $219.85; Development and Peace:  $50.00;  

Ukraine: $100.00; Missals: $5.00;  Easter Offering: $335.00, Easter Flowers: $105.00;  

Pre-Authorized: $90.00. 

Weekday Confessions by appointment - Saint Lawrence O’Toole Mondays 10:00am to 12:00noon.   
St. Augustine’s Wednesdays 1:00pm to 3:00pm.  Please call the office at 857-4223 to schedule a time. 

First Saturday of the month Mass is celebrated each month at  
St. Augustine’s at 10:00am Confessions available. 

You no longer need to call and reserve to attend Mass, funerals etc. and no need for  6 ft. social 
distancing. A memo from Mgr. Valery Vienneau states: “We ask parishes to maintain face masks in 
the churches while people circulate (entering, exiting, and going to communion). Once seated, 
people will be able to remove their mask.”  Thank you. 

THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY MASSES IN OUR PARISH UNIT APRIL 25TH—APRIL 29TH 
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Late Steve Savoie 
Charleen O’Brien 

Late Louise LeBlanc 
Late Georgie Savoie 
Late Cecilia Hachey 

Ann. of Lady of Good Council CWL 
Ted and Joan Blakney 

L. Adelard and Aurore Gagnon 
Late Bill Murphy 

Special Intention—Diane Martin 

Shaun and Denise Abbass 
Sister, Maureen Lemay 

Don and Ann Beaumaster 
Shaun and Denise Abbass 

Claire Hachey 
St. Augustine’s CWL 

Mike and Judy Sullivan 
Gary and Delina Girouard and Family 

Pat and Barry Dickie 
Ella Martin 

We pray for the sick including : 

Brenda Burns, Mary Hovey, Ida Comeau, Grayson LeBlanc 
We also pray for those who have died  …. 

and for those who mourn  the loss of a loved one. 

Take Your Faith to the Next Level 

Do you find yourself going through the motions with respect to your Faith? 
Would you like to kickstart your Faith and be the disciple you know God 
wishes you to be? Why not take part in a Zoom gathering to learn how this 
can happen as we study the book The Activated Disciple by Jeff Cavins. It 
will help you become more like Christ as you cultivate the eight 
characteristics that are the most important in the life of a disciple.  
 
We will be gathering Wednesday evenings on Zoom to participate and grow together as we learn how to 
become Activated Disciples. This is a wonderful way to take more steps on our journey towards a 
Synodal Church. If you wish to take part, contact Tiffany Good at goodtiffany@hotmail.com for more 
information and to register. There is a cost for the book. Start date will be May 25th (dependant on arrival 
of the books).  

To enjoy a more genuine relationship with our 
indigenous brothers and sisters, we must seek to 
understand the lingering pain of those who survived 
residential schools and of those who live with 
intergenerational trauma. As followers of Jesus, we 
are invited to look at past events with an open mind, 
acknowledge our mistakes, and find a new way to 
walk, neither in front nor behind but, alongside our 
indigenous brothers and sisters. 

Wanting to move from words to action, we need to 
become concretely involved in reconciliation projects. To this end, we will have the opportunity to 
participate in the May 7

th
 and 8

th
 Sunday collection with the proceeds going to the Reconciliation 

Fund. The Fund will be managed by a National Board of directors, made up of various leaders, 
half of them, indigenous, who will be accountable for good governance and transparency in the 
administration of the funds. I am pleased to inform you that the money raised in our parishes will 
be returned to the diocese, enabling us to support local projects along with our four local Mi’gmaq 
communities. Next week, I will provide you with additional information to help in the planning of 
your donation come May 7

th
 and 8

th
. Special envelopes have been distributed to parishes for this 

collection.     

Archbishop Valéry Vienneau 

Indigenous Reconciliation Fund 

mailto:goodtiffany@hotmail.com


  THE WEEKLY BULLETIN  CAN BE DELIVERED DIRECTLY TO  YOUR INBOX  

Simply send your email address to   

parish.office@qasmoncton.com  

        SAINT AUGUSTINE’S FAITH DEVELOPMENT  
                MEET IN THE CHURCH BASEMENT 
          
Pre-registered required for our faith development program in order to attend 
sessions. Families can only attend the session they have been assigned to. We 
ask that you arrive 10 minutes prior to start time in order to check in and be seated. 
Please note the doors will be locked once the session has been underway for 10 
minutes and entry will not be permitted after that time. Please use the door at the 
top of the stairs in the parking lot, proceeding downstairs to the basement. 
 
Session 15 Level 1-3 Sunday, April 24th 12:00noon   Cancelled  
Session 15 Level 4-6 Monday, April 25th 6:30pm       Cancelled 
     
Session 16 Level 1-3 Sunday, May 1st 12:00noon  
Session 16 Level 4-6 Monday, May 2nd 6:30pm 
 
1ST EUCHARIST REHEARSAL: Will be held in St. Augustine’s basement Wednesday, April 27th  
at 6:30p.m in the basement of St. Augustine’s. First Eucharist will be celebrated on Sunday May 
8th at 11:00am Mass 

 

CONFIRMATION RETREAT: The confirmation candidates, along with 
their sponsor or one parent, will be gathering for a retreat in the basement of 
St. Augustine's on Saturday, April 30th starting at 1:00 pm with a blessing at 
4:00pm Mass. 

From the Office of Evangelization and Catechesis  45 York  Street 
   Trevor  857-4879  trevord.diocese@gmail.com  
   Ellen   857-9952    ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com   
 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS:  Parish Catechetical Coordinators: The final meeting of the pastoral 
year will take place on May 5th, at 6:00 p.m. at  the Diocesan Offices on York Street.  Please use 
Dominion Street entrance  
 

VBS EXPRESS Vacation Bible School This year's Vacation 
Bible School will take place 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm on Zoom from 
June 6th-9th.  The theme is MONUMENTAL:  Celebrating 
God's Greatness. Register with Karen at 387-4198 
or catechism.set@gmail.com or Trevor at 857-4879 
or trevord.diocese@gmail.com.  Due to limited space, the 

registrations must be received by May 1st, and there will be a $20 registration/place-holding fee that 
will be refunded at the end of the program.  

MONDAYS @ THE MOVIES  

Our next Mondays @ The Movies will take place on Monday, April 25
th
 at 10:30 AM 

(via Zoom) when we will discuss faith themes in the (2002) New Zealand film Whale 
Rider.  Contact Trevor for more information or to register.  

 

mailto:trevord.diocese@gmail.com
mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com
mailto:catechism.set@gmail.com
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 Exploring our Faith           
  “Peace be with you, As the Father has sent me, so I send you” 

 

I take part in a book study every Sunday night. I love this group because we study Christian books and 

stretch our brain as well as deepen our faith. This past Sunday was particularly interesting. Right before we 

started the conversation about the book, a close friend posed the question: “what’s the difference between 

disciples and apostles?” it’s funny because somewhere in my brain I knew the answer but at that moment, I 

drew a complete blank! Naturally, in this situation I turned to another close friend, Google. I told my friend: 

“According to Google a disciple is someone who believes in and studies Jesus, as the lord and saviour. An 

Apostle is someone who was specifically chosen by Jesus to spread the gospel after his death and 

resurrection.” 

I find it amazing that I was asked that question a mere two days 

before writing and submitting this reflection. You might think, “so 

what? What does this have to do with this week’s reflection?” 

Well in today’s gospel, you’ll notice that Jesus greets his apostles 

with the gift of peace and the gift of the Holy Spirit. He also 

charges his disciples (now apostles) with the mission to continue 

his work. Jesus was sent by God, and so too does Jesus send his 

disciples “Peace be with you, As the Father has sent me, so I 

send you.” This continuation of Jesus’ own mission is an 

essential part of the church. For His disciples to accomplish this mission he gives them the gift of the Holy 

Spirit. The Holy Spirit binds us together as a community of faith and strengthens us to bear witness to Jesus' 

Resurrection. Jesus' words to his disciples also highlight the integral connection between the forgiveness of 

sins and the gift of the Holy Spirit. Forgiveness and reconciliation are gifts to us from Jesus. With the grace of 

the Holy Spirit, we can share these with others. This is another essential aspect of what it means to be 

Christ's Church. 

You’ll also notice Thomas and his hesitation in believing that Jesus was resurrected. His doubt represents 

the reality of the Church that comes after this first community of disciples. All but the first disciples of Jesus 

must believe without seeing. To quote Fr. Njoku Canice Chukwuemeka, C.S.Sp.: “Doubt and fear limit the 

greatest effort and power in the world. They make it difficult for one to believe the wonders that God 

has worked by resurrecting Christ. Therefore, we must expel the spirit of doubt and fear from our 

lives in order to experience the power of the resurrected Christ. Also, let us embrace the peace that 

Christ brings to us this Easter. The power of Christ’s resurrection brings healing and peace to our 

body and soul. It also restores us to life. This was the reason he was resurrected.”  

Like Thomas, we may doubt the news that Jesus, who was crucified and buried, appeared to his disciples. It 

is part of our human nature to seek hard evidence that the Jesus who appeared to the disciples after his 

death is, indeed, the same Jesus who was crucified. Luckily for us, Thomas was given the opportunity to be 

our representative who obtains this information. He gives witness to us that the Jesus who was raised is the 

same Jesus who had died. Through the gift of the Holy Spirit, we are among those who are blessed for we 

have not seen and yet have believed. Again, I’ll quote Fr. Njoku Canice Chukwuemeka “As we bear witness 

through our words and actions to the resurrection of Christ, let us give thanks to God because, He 

considered us worthy of sharing in the power of the risen Lord. His love and mercy for us endures 

forever.” So even if you’re like Thomas and you doubt the events that occurred, how has your life changed 

this past week? Are you now more like Jesus, showing up bringing peace, offering peace, embodying peace? 

Like the apostles, have you received the gift of the Holy Spirit? Will you go out and continue Jesus’ mission?  

Katy Mahoney 



OUR LADY OF MERCY 

  We encourage  Queen of All Saints parishioners  

to support  those who  support us.   

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CLOTHING DEPOT   
Open Monday, Wednesday, Friday 10:30am—1:15pm 

 
Donations may be left at the Drop Off Barn from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm only.  A limit of 6 
Customers is allowed in the store at one time for a 15-minute time period. Physical Distancing and 
hand washing will be monitored. Face masks are mandatory.   

ST. AUGUSTINE’S BAPTISM PREPARATION COURSE  
  

Will he held next on Saturday, May 7th  and May 14th  at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
basement. To register please call the office at  857-4223 or by email at 
parish.office@qasmoncton.com. 

A Special Journey 
 

Is your spiritual life in need of renewal? Are you ready to embark on a spiritual journey? 
Look no further: we have the perfect experience for you! You are cordially invited to attend 
a 7 - week journey beginning April 25th, 2022. Where? Holy Family Church 52 Falkland 
Drive, Moncton When?   7:00 -9:00 pm. This is a life-changing experience that will 
increase your faith, bring joy to your heart, and fill you with a new understanding of the 
Holy Spirit and His role in your life. This experience is enhanced with music, praise, 

scripture, and friendship. Do plan on embarking on this faith – filling journey with us. Cost: $15.00 Contact: Donna 
Babineau  386-2072 or Roberta Brine 386-5175 

Memorial donation for Easter Flowers 
In Memory of Irene Caissie and Veronica Savard— from Frank and Gloria Savard 

The Moncton Chapter of NB Right to Life is holding a raffle….all proceeds will be donated to NBRL. There are 2 
prizes: A bedspread (double) with the image of Our Lady of Guadalupe (protectress of the unborn) on it, donated 
by a local supporter and second, a bundle of gift cards (value 200).  $5.00/1 or 10$/3. Please make cheque 
payable to Moncton Chapter of NB Right to Life and mail to 87 Grand Trunk St.  Moncton, NB E1E 0E1 or you may 
use e transfer. Email address is monctonchapter@arcadiev.com  (381-4315) and please leave your phone number 
in notes so we can contact the winner. Draw date is June 30, 2022 

St Augustine's Catholic Women's League  

Will be holding their meeting on Tuesday April 26
th

 at 6:30 pm. Please use the 

elevator entrance. Note that we will meet in the Church Basement. This will give us 

the opportunity to maintain Social Distancing and are asking that you wear a mask.  

mailto:monctonchapter@arcadiev.com





